
Our Kindergarten Orientation Program is an 

opportunity for our school to welcome the 

children who will be joining us for kindergarten  

in 2021. This range of days offers children the 

chance to experience the variety of activities that 

happen at Orama P.S.

Dates: Wednesday 11th November 

Thursday 19th November

Friday 27th November

Wednesday 2nd December

Thursday 10th December
Orama Public School, located in the Thora Valley, is a 

NSW Government School set in beautiful bush 

surroundings next to the Bellinger River. 

Orama Public School delivers a comprehensive 

curriculum which aims to support and encourage each 

child as an individual. A daily school bus services the 

school from Bellingen and the Thora Valley. 

Please call the office or visit our website for 
more information. 

Resources and information about starting kindergarten can be found at:

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/primary-schools/starting-school

https://orama-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/primary-schools/starting-school

